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Comments: For simple safety shouldn't the new gravel pit be located along the route that the trucks currently use
for hauling gravel. These are routes that have been in place for many years. The public is used to having and
seeing trucks in these areas. The damage caused to the roads from gravel trucks is already properly mitigated in
these areas.



